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ECRA 
FAMILIES 

Hello ECRA Families.  We 

have less than two weeks left  

this school year and it’s going 

by fast.  Please make sure your 

students are still engaged with 

their classwork until it’s 

oficially over on June 9th. 

Seniors and Kindergarten are 

exceptions since their year will 

be complete once graduations 

are over.  Please contact the 

school if you have any 

questions. 

 
SENIOR 

GRADUATION 

Virtual Celebration 

Saturday, May 30th @ 3:00 PM 
 

 

 

 
KINDERGARTEN 
GRADUATION 

 

    Virtual Celebration 

Friday, June 5th @ 6:00 PM 

 

 

 

REGISTRATION 
 

Registration is open for everyone and we 

would not want to see your student lose 

their spot.  Classes are filling up 

quickly. 
 

The registration link is: 
 

https://enroll.aps.edu 
 

Please contact the school at 505-314-2212  

if you need assistance. 

  
 

https://enroll.aps.edu/
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CONGRATULATIONS SENIORS! 

 
 

GO CONFIDENTLY 

IN THE DIRECTION 

OF YOUR 

DREAMS 

LIVE THE LIFE 

YOU’VE IMAGINED 

-UNKNOWN 
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SUMMER ACTIVITIES 
 

Here are some links to some fun summer activites and books 

that students can access from home. 

 

The  Public library has a lot of resources at:     

https://abqlibrary.org/kidsathome     

 

If you are a Harry Potter fan, you can read or watch 

celebrites read the first book in the series. 

 
https://www.wizardingworld.com/collections/harry-potter-at-

home 

or 

https://www.wizardingworld.com/ 

 

Hamilton on Broadway reccommended for 6th grade and up. 
https://www.gilderlehrman.org/programs-and-events/eduham-

home 

 

 

 
The last day of school is June 9th.  Student personal 

items will be bagged and we will schedule pick up 

days beginning the week of June 8th . If there is 

something that you specifically need, please let your 

teacher know to look for it.  

 
 

PARENTS, WE NEED YOUR HELP 
 

We would like to feature pictures of students in next 

weeks newsletter.  If you would like to participate, 

please send a picture of your student or students 

showing schoolwork that they have completed at 

home.  It can be a picture, a project, or anything they 

are proud of.  Send the picture to 

denise.brown@ecracharter.org and indicate that it is 

for the newsletter.  We will showcase as many as 

possible! 
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